
   

 

Freedom of Information Act Request 

Ref: FOI 21-22 39 Date issued: 14 March 2022 

Subject: Number of Ukrainians working in UK Seasonal Farming  

Question(s): 
Please could I have some information regarding how much of the UK’s seasonal 

farming workforce Ukrainians make up?  

Response: 

The GLAA does not hold the information you have requested. You may wish to 

submit an FOI request to the Department for Environment, Food & Rural Affairs 

at: defra.helpline@defra.gov.uk. 
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